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Fulfen Primary School

Rugeley Road

BURNTWOOD

Staffordshire

WS7 9BJ

Telephone:  01543 226070
E-mail:  office@fulfen.staffs.sch.uk
Headteacher:  Miss Jane Davies
July 16th 2019
Dear Parents/Carers

Year 4 will be having swimming lessons as part of their PE curriculum every Monday from Monday 9th September, up until Christmas.
These sessions take place at Burntwood Leisure Centre Monday afternoon and will last for 30 minutes.  We are transported to and from the venue by private bus service.  The children are placed in groups by the swimming instructors according to their ability.  Everyone starts on the same level and will have the chance to move to a higher group as they improve.
Children will need a suitable bag for carrying kit in and their own towel.  Boys will need to wear either swimming trunks or tight fitting swimming shorts.  Multi-coloured holiday shorts are not permitted.  Girls will need a full costume. Bikinis etc. are not permitted.  On advice from Staffordshire County Council, swimming caps must be worn by anyone with hair longer than shoulder length. If your child has a verruca, they can still swim wearing a verruca sock. Both female and male staff accompany the children. Due to Staffordshire County Council health and safety guidelines, goggles are not permitted. However in the rare instance that a child has a medical reason for wearing goggles please let us know and we will discuss this with you.
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Barber & Mr S Morton
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